
  

 

 
 

UCE PTO Membership 
 

You are invited to join the UCE PTO! 

Here are some examples of what your parent group accomplished during the last school year: 

 

 4 New filtered drinking fountains 

 Swings for the playground 

 Field trips 

 

Your parent group needs your unique talents, whether it’s volunteering a few hours a month or a few 

hours a year, serving on the board, or attending meetings. Come join us! 

 

For questions, please contact the UCE PTO at unioncenterpto@gmail.com. 

 

 
UCE PTO Membership 

 $5 Membership Dues 

Make checks payable to UCE PTO. 

 

Please place this completed form in an envelope marked PTO and send with your child. Thanks! 

 

 
Participant’s name: ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone number: __________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email address: ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Child's name: ___________________________________________________________________  Grade: __________ 

Child's name: ___________________________________________________________________  Grade: __________ 

Child's name: ___________________________________________________________________  Grade: __________ 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

mailto:unioncenterpto@gmail.com

